
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
In RE, year 3 and 4 are currently learning about reasons Christians go to church. We will 
be visiting the Methodist chapel in Crowle during the afternoon of Wednesday 11th 
October to further our learning. We will be visiting the local library on the same 
afternoon to engage in a story telling session with a Children’s librarian. 
 

Staff will be walking the children to both the Methodist chapel and Crowle library to 
enjoy these activities at approx. 1pm and will return for 3pm. 
 
Please ensure your child has a warm coat and suitable footwear with them for the 
walk. 
 
If you are available to volunteer to walk with the classes, complete the survey on 
school spider. 
 
 
Any questions please contact the office. 
 
Regards 
 
 

  
 

 


